
City of Fort Bragg

Legislation Text

416 N Franklin Street
Fort Bragg, CA  95437
Phone: (707) 961-2823

Fax: (707) 961-2802

Accept Certificate of Completion for the Maple Street Storm Drain and Alley Rehabilitation Project,
City Project No. PWP-00116, and Direct City Clerk to File Notice of Completion

The Maple Street Storm Drain and Alley Rehabilitation Project rehabilitated the pavement of 16 of 17
locations identified as priority streets in the 2017 Pavement Management Plan. The project was
designed by R.E.Y. Engineers, Inc., constructed by Akeff Construction Services and their various sub-
contractors, and the construction management was performed by GHD along with City staff. The
Construction contract for an amount of $1,226,354.00, the final contract cost at close-out was in the
amount of $1,357,601.78 for total increase by change order in the amount of $131,247.78.

The original project budget for the Maple Street Storm Drain and Alley Rehabilitation Project was
$1,750,000 which included design, construction, and construction support services. The Design by
R.E.Y. was completed with a final task total of $166,170.88, Construction cost of $1,357,601.78, and
construction support in the amount of $187,418.41. The total cost of the project was $1,711,191.07
for a total savings of $38,808.93.
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